
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION: Upcoming 11th Grade Students and Parents 

for the 2015-2016 school year who are interested in the 

 IB Program 
Please Attend  the IB Program meeting held this  

Wednesday, April 22, 2015 at 6:00PM in the Multi-Media 

Room. This meeting will be with IB Coordinator Jonathan 

Harrison. Please plan to attend this very important and    

informative meeting. 
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